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NEWS / PROFESSION

FCLB Issues New Directory
FEDERATION OF CHIROPRACTIC LICENSING BOARDS PROVIDES INFORMATION

FOR DCS SEEKING RECIPROCITY AND STUDENTS SEEKING LICENSURE
Editorial Staff

The Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards (FCLB) announced the publication of its 1993-94
Official Directory. The document's 73 pages are replete with the current licensure requirements for
all 51 U.S. regulatory boards of chiropractic. Contact information for Canadian provinces and some
foreign jurisdictions is also included.

The Official Directory is specially designed for doctors seeking reciprocity or endorsement, and
prospective and graduating students seeking licensure. It is designed to be the single source for all
licensing inquiries.

Some of the many topic areas include:

summary of scope of practice
reciprocity/endorsement regulations
continuing education information
fees
application and testing deadlines
optional licenses or certifications
physiotherapy information
if students may sit for their boards prior to graduation
board members/terms
undergraduate requirements
accreditation for colleges

For more information, or to order the Official Directory, please contact:

Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards
901 54th Avenue, Suite 101
Greeley, Colorado 80634

Telephone weekdays: (303) 356-3500, 9 a.m.-- 3 p.m., Mountain time.
SEPTEMBER 1993


